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Carmen Lo

From: Cathy Bechtel <CBechtel@RCTC.org>
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2013 5:07 PM
To: monttic@hotmail.com
Subject: Maps of the Proposed Mid County Parkway
Attachments: MCP Alt4_Redlands to Wilson.pdf; MCP Alt5_Redlands to Wilson.pdf; MCP Alt9_Redlands to 

Wilson.pdf

Hello Mr. Montti, 

 

Thank you for your attendance at last evening’s public meeting for the proposed Mid County Parkway project.  I was told 

you were interested in receiving maps of our proposed alignments in the vicinity of Redlands Avenue, Wilson , and 

Placentia.  Attached are three maps showing each of our draft alternatives in proximity to your neighborhood.  It 

appears that there may be only a sliver acquisition needed to one parcel if Alternative 5 is selected.  I need to emphasize 

that our alignments are draft and we do not yet have project approval.  As you know, we are in the public review period 

for our draft recirculated environmental document and welcome written comments on the project.  As a reminder, the 

project website is www.midcountyparkway.org and the comment period closes on March 11, 2013. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Bechtel 

Project Development Director 

Riverside County Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 12008, Riverside 92502 

(951) 787-7141 
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